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IMPACT International Advisory Board Members 

 

   

   

   

 

Subject: International Advisory Board Meeting, 10 October 2013, Ouagadougou, Burkina Faso 

 
 

Dear colleagues, 

I refer to the invitation of H.E. President of Burkina Faso, Blaise Compaoré, in his capacity as Chairman of 
the IMPACT International Advisory Board, regarding the International Advisory Board (IAB) meeting to be 
held alongside the ITU-IMPACT and Member States’ Meeting in Ouagadougou on 10 October.   

I regret that the number of Board members able to attend did not reach a quorum.  Therefore, in accord 
with the President of Burkina Faso, it has been decided to postpone the IAB meeting to a later date.  I will, 
of course, communicate the full details of the next meeting to you as early as possible. 

We look forward to exchanging views with you on ITU-IMPACT’s future work. 

Yours sincerely, 

[Original signed] 

Brahima Sanou 
Director 
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